
 

 

Prof. Evangelos Liatsikos      Athens, 13/5/2024 
Urologist        Ref: 4538a/LEE24-00021 
President 
HELLENIC UROLOGICAL ASSOCIATION     CORRECTED 
 
 

Dear Prof, Liatsikos,  
 

The Panhellenic Medical Association (PHMA) approves the CME-CPD event: “26th HUA's Panhellenic 

Urological Conference”, to be held in Thessaloniki, Greece, 3 – 6 October 2024, organised by the 

Hellenic Urological Association, and awards 24  ECMECs. 

The organizing committee is kindly requested to send to the PhMA Office the results of the 

speakers’ evaluation by the participants, together with the final program and the final number of 

participants, within 2 months. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

                                                         
                   
 

          Konstantinos Koutsopoulos (MD)    Dimitris Gr. Varnavas (MD)  
        General Surgeon            Ophthalmologist  

                     1st Vice-President                          Secretary General 
 
 

 


